
                                                                              

Township Manager Report 

For meeting held March 11, 2020 

February Township Manager Business: 

1. All FEMA/PEMA Easements sent – 3 out of 4 signed. 

2. Tom Hollenback on Leisure Drive – concerned over size of Penelec 

substation. 

3. Attended RT 6 Alliance meeting at Keystone Theatre. 

4. Mown bids – physically called 5 different vendors for quotes. 

5. Attended Council of Government meeting – COG – Wysox Township 

building. 

6. Working with FEMA/PEMA to receive reimbursement funds. 

7. Contacted Towanda Holdings on state of Bradford Town Plaza.  They hired 

R Stroud for maintenance. 

8. Received numerous complaints on condition of Laning Creek Road – 

advised PennDOT. 

9. Met with J Petlock – Insinger Excavating – update meeting both parties. 

10. Attended Wysox Supervisor Meeting. 

11. Citizens & Northern Bank Drafting additional $4,000 donation for 

Wysox Park. 

12. New Wysox Township Building still being nagged by multiple problems 

from contractor.  Matter was sent to Stiffler & McGraw. 

 


